
TONIGHT IS FOR EVERYONE! 
  

Small Group Training: 
Tonight  @ 6:00-7:00 pm 
South Campus Sanctuary  

       Everyone is invited! All small 
group leaders for sure, but we 
encourage small group members 

to come as well as this time of information and Bible study will lay the 
biblical foundation for our upcoming  Connect 1: 3-1-5-1 emphasis. 
Then we encourage you to stick around afterwards for our fall  

Quarterly Church Conference 
We have several important pieces of information to give and a couple 
of important items to vote on at this meeting.  

 
Next Sunday, September 25:  

Ministry Teams 2017 MAB Meeting: 6:00 pm (SC)          
All ministry teams with budget responsibilities or input will meet  with 
the staff and Stewardship Team to begin planning their 2017 Ministry 
Action Budget. 
 

Sunday, Sept. 18, 2016 

Bro. Heath Tucker, Lead Pastor                          

    Scott Neighbors                          Landon  Warren                      Sheree Jordan            
     Executive Pastor                                      Pastor of                                     Director of                   
           Worship                                      Student Ministries                      Childhood Ministries          

THIS WEEK AT FBC SKIATOOK 

CONTACT US 

First Baptist Church 
940 W. Oak      Skiatook, OK 74070      (918) 396-1565 
For e-mail addresses for staff members see our web site at: 

www.fbcskiatook.com  

STEWARDSHIP 

SC=South Campus      WRC=West Rogers Campus 
SUNDAY, September 18 
  8:00 am—Ensemble Rehearsal  
  8:30 am—Prayer Time (WRC) 
  9:00 am—Sunday School Small Groups (SC & WRC) 
10:30 am—Worship Service (WRC) 
  4:30 pm—Personnel Ministry Team Meeting (SC) 
  6:00 pm—SMALL GROUP TRAINING (SC) 
  7:00 pm—Quarterly Church Conference (SC) 
TUESDAY, September 20 
 6:30 am—Men’s Prayer Time (WRC) 
WEDNESDAY, September 21 
  7:30 am—Women’s Prayer Time (SC) 
  6:00 pm—Youth Café 
  6:30 pm—The Front Porch (Youth Bible Study) (SC) 
  6:30 pm—Praise Ensemble Rehearsal (WRC) 
  6:30 pm—AWANA Clubs (WRC) 
  6:30 pm—Adult Prayer Meeting (WRC) 
FRIDAY, September 23 
  3:30 pm—Middle Schoolers leave for NOW Conference (SC)  
  6:30 pm—1st Mom’s Night Out (SC) 

Capital Campaign 

Current JOF loan balance    

$  732,652.33 

Numbers for September 11, 2016 
Sunday School: 300  Worship: 445 

    September 11  To Date 2016 
 Budget Projected $   15,019.88 $ 555,735.68 
 Budget Received $   14,829.07 $ 527,357.47 
 Capital Campaign    $        785.00 $   55,893.83 
 Spent to Date       $ 522,012.17                   

 COOPERATIVE MISSIONS TO DATE 
         BGCO To Date           $   52,735.56 
                         WOBA To Date           $   10,546.05 
 

DETAILS  INSIDE! 

KARLY MADDOUX 
HEADED TO BELIZE 
    One of our college students, 
OBU Sophomore Karly Mad-
doux, will be going on mission 
to Belize, Dec. 18-26, to work 
with a church there. They will be 
going out into the city and 
spreading the word about the 
church and serving in a local 
orphanage. Please support 

them with your prayers as they share Christ with the people of Belize! 
    If you feel led to support Karly financially, she is selling tee shirts to help 
raise money for the trip. They are $20 and all profits will go to pay for the trip, 
with any left over profit given to the church in Belize. Sizes available are Adult 
S-3XL (2XL and 3 XL are $2 more). If you're interested in a shirt you can con-
tact Karly at (918)645-2863 and leave your name and the sizes you want, or 
you can contact her mom, Kim Maddoux, at church. She asks that you try to 
order & pay as soon as possible so she can get the order in quickly! It would 
be best for the money to be in by October 16, because that is when her first 
big trip payment is due, however she will still be selling the shirts after that if 
you need to wait!  Remember, above all, pray for them as they prepare and go! 

Get more details at tonight’s Quarterly Church Conference 



Sept. 18: 10:30 am (WRC) 
Babies:    Ladona Harrison & Misty Cooper 
1's & 2's: Randi Tucker & Kim Maddoux 
3's & 4's: Mandy Stewart & James Breeding 
K5-3rd:    Anni Nix 

Sept. 25: 10:30 am (WRC) 
Babies:    Janelle Forbes & Pam Robinson 
1's & 2's: Brian & Amanda McCoy   
3's & 4's: Paula Taylor & Misty Eastman 
K5-3rd:    Anni Nix 
 

Sept. 23 @ 6:30 pm 
MOM’S Night Out 
“Bingo & Burritos!” 

at the South Campus 
 

Sept. 30 @ 10:00 am 
Tulsa Botanical Gardens 

                                                                Bring the kids & a picnic lunch 
 

This fall we have expanded our kids’ worship through 3rd grade so we are 
looking for additional volunteers who are willing to work a rotation. The 
more workers we have the fewer & shorter the shifts will need to be.  If you 
didn’t sign a volunteer card already and would be willing to serve, please 
contact Sheree Jordan or Anni Nix. 

You can still get in! 

First Baptist Skiatook will be offering  
two FPU classes starting the third week of September.   
There will be a Sunday night class (6:00-7:30 pm) at the 
South Campus open to anyone and a Wednesday night class 
(6:30-8:00 pm) at the WRC for the community, but especially 
as an outreach to AWANA parents from outside the church.  
 
To enroll or get more information on cost and content, you 
can go online at www.daveramsey.com/findaclass or pick 
up an enrollment form at the Welcome Center.  

FOR YOUTH 
GRADES 6-12 
Wednesdays            
@ 6:30 pm 

Rejoice in Who You Are!    Rejoice in Who You Are!    Rejoice in Who You Are!    Rejoice in Who You Are!        
FIRST BAPTIST SKIATOOK 

Women’s RetreatWomen’s RetreatWomen’s RetreatWomen’s Retreat 
     November 4-5, 2016 
    Spring Valley Ranch 
   Led by TRUE Stories Ministries 

Cost $115 includes travel, lodging, meals & retreat materials 
Registration deadline is October 23. Limited space! 

QUESTIONS? sjordan@fbcskiatook.com or 918-396-7859 

Our Most Sincere Thank You for your thoughts, cards and memorial 
contributions, in memory of Carol Hunter. She will be missed but we had 
her for 102 years and many memories were made during that time. She 
was the last of her six siblings and now they are all together in Heaven, so 
how great that is. During your quiet time, I think you can hear them singing. 
Mama must be playing the piano, Ray the saw. I will always remember 
Mama’s large pots of chili and that cinnamon applesauce she would make. 
Wish I had some right now. I also can remember having liver and onions 
which I could have done without. During her lifetime she experienced many 
changes in this world, worked, raised her family and enjoyed life. Mama 
was not a world traveler but I think she may have enjoyed that? She was a 
traveler but on Grey Hound Bus Lines. She made many trips on those 
buses. I think she may not have trusted the bus drivers as I am finding 
many travel insurance policies in her belongings. 

Many thanks again! 
Larry, Shirlene and Family 

ATTENTION! MIDDLE SCHOOLERS!                        
Join us for 2 days of                         

high energy worship,                 
games and                          
the Word                            

for 6th-9th graders.  

Oklahoma City Southern Hills Baptist Sept. 23-24    
Sign up on online at fbcskiatook.com/ministries/youth/ 

WEDNESDAYS 

@ 6:25 pm 
West Rogers Campus 

ATTENTION MINISTRY TEAMS! 
TODAY @ 4:30 pm                       

PERSONNEL MINISTRY TEAM 
South Campus Gym 

 

Sunday, Sept. 25 @ 6:00 pm                       
ALL MINISTRY TEAMS 

South Campus Gym 


